
TRANSFER FAQ’S  

2023-2024 School Year 

 

1. When is the Open Enrollment window for 2023-2024?  

We accept transfers from November 28, 2022, through January 27, 2023. Transfers after January 27, 2023 are 
considered late and will not be reviewed until after school opens in the Fall of 2023. 

2. Can I put more than one school choice on the application?  

Yes, you can put up to two choices.  

3. Is every school open to transfers?  

No, some schools may be closed to transfers based on space availability and grade level capacity.  

4. How is the approval decision made?  

Approval is based on space availability and grade level of student.  

5. If the transfer is denied, is there an appeal process?  

There is no appeal process for the denial of an intra-district transfer. 

6. Is busing available to the transfer school? 

Students on an approved transfer are not eligible for transportation. If the transfer is approved, transportation is 
the responsibility of the parent/guardian.  

7. What if I already have a student at that school?  

You must submit a transfer application for each child you wish to attend the school requested. Every attempt 
will be made to place siblings at the same school. However, if the school is closed to transfers or a specific grade 
level is at capacity, the sibling will be denied. 

8. How and when will I find out if the transfer was approved?  

For applications submitted by January 27th, letters will be mailed no later than May 1st, 2023, with the approval 
or denial decision.  If you do not receive a letter by May 15th, 2023, please contact Registration at the Parent 
Center 951-416-1200.  

9. What if I submit my application after the January 27th deadline. 

Applications received after the deadline will not be reviewed or considered until after the start of school. Late 
applications must use the hardcopy transfer form available at the Jurupa Unified School District Parent Center: 
4850 Pedley Rd. Jurupa Valley, CA 92509.  

10. Do I need to renew the transfer annually?  

If you live in JUSD’s attendance area: 

No, the transfer is valid, unless your student is promoting from Elementary to Middle, or Middle to High 
School.  

If you live outside JUSD’s attendance area:  

Yes, you will need to renew your transfer permit annually. Receive a release from your home school 
district, and submit your transfer renewal to JUSD Parent Center, Registration, between November 28, 
2022 and January 27, 2023. 


